THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION MEMBERS

FROM:
NANNETTE JOHNSTON, SUPERINTENDENT

DATE:
JULY 16, 2013

SUBJECT:
Approval of The G C Burkhead PTA Walkathon                            Fundraiser.
FACTS:

G.C. Burkhead PTA is seeking permission from the Board to host a schoolwide fundraiser during the upcoming school year.  Upon completion of the new G. C. Burkhead Elementary, the purchase of playground equipment, mulch, borders, etc. is the responsibility of the school.  In an attempt to make the transition to the new facility as seamless as possible, the G. C. Burkhead PTA is being proactive and beginning to raise funds toward the purchase/installation of a new playground for students as soon as the playground site is ready.  
Students will be asking immediate and extended family and friends for donations, no door to door solicitation will be involved.  Students are not obligated to participate in raising funds, but all students will participate in walking during their designated social skills time.  Walkathon forms/donations are scheduled to be turned in by 8/26/13, with the actual walkathon taking place on 9/5/13 for pre-school students, and 9/6/13 for K-5 students.  A rain date has been scheduled for 9/11/13.
Per new Redbook policies enacted on July 1, 2013, all parent organizations are now considered booster clubs that must follow the booster club regulations of the Redbook.  One regulation is the approval of schoolwide fundraisers by the Board of Education.  Attached to this decision paper is a F-SA-2A form required per the Redbook for the fundraisers.  
RECOMMENDATION


I RECOMMEND THE BOARD Approve THE G.C. Burkhead  elementary 2013-14  Walkathon SCHOOLWIDE FUNDRAISER to be held at G.C. Burkhead elementary school to raise funds that will benefit all students for a new play ground at the new school.

RECOMMENDED MOTION:

I MOVE THE BOARD Approve THE G.C. Burkhead  elementary 2013-14  Walkathon SCHOOLWIDE FUNDRAISER to be held at G.C. Burkhead elementary school to raise funds that will benefit all students for a new play ground at the new school.

